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BURST NOTIFICATION 
 

 
Attention Maher Terminals Customers  
 
 

Yesterday, Tuesday, June 18th, we had a relatively good 
truck processing day. The system performed well. 
Service levels and cargo flow through the terminal are 
heading in the right direction. 
 
Today, we had a minor system issue at our start-up, 
which has been resolved. We expect strong inbound 
traffic and relatively light import deliveries today. Our 
inbound queue at 8:15 a.m. is four (4) trucks deep. 
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding during 
our system implementation. 
 
        
      
 Maher Terminals Mgmt. 
         

 


